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Art Exhibition- Thursday 30th March
We are delighted to invite you to our Castle Hill Art Exhibition 
at 3pm. You will have the opportunity to see a combination of 

PAWS work and class work displayed in the hall. It will 
demonstrate our growing understanding of how art has 

changed over time and how the median captures for us that 
period of history. We have some superb entries we can’t wait 

to display and share.

Dear Parents
We have so much to celebrate this week. 
We especially want to celebrate all the 
opportunities the children have had to 
represent the school. A special mention to 
Darcey for winning her place in the final of 
the GSP Oracy Project. Well done to the 
gymnastics team for coming first in the GSP 
competition. And, good luck to both the girls 
and boys football teams in their finals this 
weekend.

Darcey, Year 5, 
represented our school 
in the ‘Look Who’s 
Talking’ Oracy Project. 
She took part with other 
GSP schools. Darcey 
gave an extremely 
informative speech 
about lemurs and their 
habitats which she was 
awarded first place for. 
Congratulations Darcey

Pupil Survey Results’
● The school has many happy spaces.
● I think school is helpful to learn.
● The teachers are really kind to me.
● I like my school because I feel safe and I see my friends.
● I think my school has lots of amazing opportunities.
● I like that there is a variety of teachers here.
● I think after school clubs are great.
● I like that we can talk to teachers when we need to.
● I love school because I get smarter every day.
● Netball is great as I can learn different things.
● I am very excited to have lots more opportunities in Upper Key Stage 2 like 

residential, London, being in the curriculum team and lots more.
● Overall I love this school.

  Big Write
  Big Write Reflection

Pupils will use this 
opportunity to reflect on 
their previous Big Writes 

and appraise them.



World Down Syndrome Day 2023
Castle Hill certainly showed their support in 

raising awareness of Down Syndrome by 
wearing lots of socks!



Gym 
Competition

Congratulations 
to our amazing 
gymnasts who 
came first in the 
Gloucester 
Primary Schools 
Key Steps 3 
Gymnastics 
Competition! Easter Egg Competition

We had lots of 
egg-cellent egg entries 

in our annual 
competition.

Well done to everyone 
who entered!



Year 4 have been writing persuasive leaflets in English 
that are linked to their topic ‘Never Ending Story’. Lucy 

in Year 4 has certainly convinced us that Brockworth is a 
great place to live, what do you think?



                                                     Friday 24th March
PAWS in / Egg entries in

School Disco
Good luck to the football teams playing in their finals Girls Friday/ Boys Saturday 25th 

March

Thursday 30th March
3pm- Art Exhibition

Classrooms will also be open with an opportunity to see your child’s work 
       Friday 31st March – Easter Service for pupils only. Term finishes at 2pm- 

Easter Holiday

Save the date: Tuesday 18th April- Yr2 parents are invited to class at 9am to 
join in a maths lesson with their children to see the methods we use in school.

Dates for Summer Term

● Monday 17th April- School starts
● Tuesday 25th April- Swimming Gala

● Monday 1st May-MAY DAY-No School
● Friday 5th May- Coronation Celebrations in school

● Monday 8th May- Bank Holiday- No School
● Tuesday 9th May -Friday 12th May KS2 SATs week KS2

● Monday 29th May- Friday 2nd June- Half Term
● Wb Monday 5th June- Year 6 Bikeability

● Tuesday 27th June -Sports Day
● Wednesday 28th June-Sports Day Reserve

Friday 7th July- PAWS in
Thursday 20th July-Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Party

Friday 21st July- Term ends 2pm

Please help us respect our neighbours- Please do not park on the zig-zag lines in front of 
peoples driveways. Thank you

Dates for the Diary


